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Dear Ms. Monroe,
I'm not opposed to energy production or transmission, but I'm opposed to radically
changing beautiful natural landscapes. Landscapes in this case that represent the
core of our economy.... Tourism. There's no better concrete example of absolute
negative impact than on a proposed Hilton Hotel in Bethlehem which is planned at a 
Northern Pass terminus site (the location on Route 302 deemed for an eight story
building). The result of the project and this particular point of construction will
damage both current and future economic opportunities for our town and region.
Northern Pass should bury all lines or not be approved as there are better options
available to us.

Mary Lou Krambeer
Bethlehem NH
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